
 

JAMES C. RAY TRANSPORTATION 

SCHOLARSHIP 
American Public Works Association – 

Sacramento Chapter 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Sacramento Chapter of the American Public Works Association (APWA) has 

established a scholarship available for both Undergraduate and Graduate students 

demonstrating an interest in transportation through course work and work experience.  

One award of $1,500 will be presented based on qualified applications received from Civil 

Engineering and Construction Management students at UC Davis, Sacramento State 

University, University of the Pacific, and Chico State University.   

 

The applications are screened based upon student activities, demonstrated course work 

in transportation studies, work accomplishments, honors, etc.  The final selection of the 

scholarship recipient will be made by the scholarship committee. 

 

Scholarship Applications will be distributed via university email lists and are posted online 

at http://sacramento.apwa.net/.  The submittal package consisting of a Scholarship 

Application, a Personal Statement (500 words maximum), and current transcripts (or 

other acceptable record of college grades) should be completed and must be submitted 

electronically via email.  The submittal package shall have a date stamp no later than 

April 10, 2020 and should be sent to the following email address: 

 Kevin Grove – Scholarship Director 

 BSK Associates  

 kgrove@bskassociates.com 

 

Transcripts should be submitted as a pdf email attachment. 

 

The applicant selected by the committee is presented to the Chapter executive 

committee for ratification and the successful applicant will be invited to the APWA dinner 

on Friday, May 1, 2020 to receive the award and check. Scholarship recipients and a 

university representative will be welcomed at the meeting as guests of the Chapter. 
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